
    City of Maple Ridge 

    News Release 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

May 4, 2017 #17-18 

 

For further information, contact: 

 Ted Swabey at 604-463-5221 

tswabey@mapleridge.ca 
 

 
St. Anne’s Protest Camp Update 

 
Maple Ridge, BC: On Tuesday, May 2, 2017 a group identifying themselves as the ‘Alliance 

Against Displacement’ entered a fenced off area in the Haney neighbourhood. The St. Anne’s 

site, located west of 223 Street south of 117 Avenue, is in the early stages of development to a 

park site and neighbourhood consultations were scheduled to begin shortly.  

 

The City of Maple Ridge immediately pursued the legal mechanisms available to end the 

occupation. As a result, work is underway on an injunction to end the occupation of the site. 

“We understand the angst of the community around the formation of this camp,” said Acting 

Mayor Tyler Shymkiw. “The City of Maple Ridge is taking all possible action to end the 

occupation of the site. The City is dedicated to maintaining peace, law and safety for the 

community,” 
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